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Transition buildings to 100% electrical power 

It is a necessity that we reach 100% clean energy by 2045!  
We must work on it right now to achieve this goal that will allow greenhouse gases to be drawn 

down to safe levels. We need this to for our health and the planet's health.  
That means becoming independent of gas or other fossil fuels powered uses.  
We must therefore support the important plan to transition buildings in California as fast as we 

can to 100% electrical power.  
In the beginning, lots of the electricity will still come from gas or other fossil fuel sources.  

But, at the same time work is being done to expand clean energy sources. This paves the way to 
zero Greenhouse Gas Buildings. This paves the way to healthy and safe communities.  
I urge that we transition our buildings to 100% electrical power. 




